
 

 

 

 
 
 
Wentworth Primary School 
Viking Road,   
Maldon,  
Essex CM9 6JN 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs D Dack & Ms Sarah Henson-Webb 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that at the recent Quality Assurance Group meeting, it was agreed 
that your school has continued to meet the criteria required to revalidate as a foundation healthy 
school. 
 

Well done on maintaining your Healthy School Status. You will be invited to the Award Ceremony 
which is being held this Spring term of 2019. We shall be sending you an invite as soon as the date 
and venue has been confirmed. 
 
Please kindly pass these congratulations to all members of your school community.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Lorraine Cartwright 
Community Engagement Manager, Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service 
 
 
Electronic certificate also attached you shall be presented with hard copy on the day. 
 

 

 

 

Essex Child and Family  
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County Hall 

Market Road 
CM1 1QH 
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